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SMGA Draft Board Meeting Minutes
July 7, 2020 

ATTENDEES:  Alan Culley, Fred Pilster, Bob Butler, Vinnie Ryan, Richard Tessitore, Peter Wright  and 
Mark Lewis.  Absent- Tom Swikoski and Larry Byrd

Call to Order 7:30am and President’s Comments by Alan Culley.  Dave Thomas and Alan are looking for 
additional help in updating the SMGA web site. Need more exposure for sponsors and new sponsors.

Secretary –Fred Pilster - The revised minutes for June 2, 2020 were approved. Time stamps did not seem 
to be a viable system to speed up play from a review of the web and clubs that tried it.
Treasurer - Mark Lewis, Treasurer, reviewed 6/30/20 Quarterly Report with $9,824 in Funds and $6,274 
in Reserves. Reviewed the Treasurer’s Report for 7/7/20 showing $19,527 in Funds. 
Membership and Public Relations –Fred Pilster submitted an article on “Smokin Hot Golf-the Chapman 
Tournament” for the SaddleBag Notes and SaddleBrooke Progress. Fred will write an article on Pace of 
Play for the next monthly newsletter.
Handicap Committee- Tom Swikoski, absent 
Tournament and Rules Committee - Vinnie Ryan- discussed possible formats and changes-no 4 Club 
Tourney next year more Stableford tournaments and fewer A,B,C,D  tournament (cut to 4/yr). Want to 
have luncheons/dinners for presenting awards and having update meetings with the membership. No 
more box lunches until we can meet with all of the players after the matches usually in the Vistas. Vinnie 
or Alan to meet with Food and Beverage staff to discuss food options and present at next meeting.
Special Events - Peter Wright-The Mixed Summer Classic Tournament –Mulligan’s Island on Tuesday 
Sept 8, 2020 will be hosted by the SBWGA. The format will be a 2 person Scramble/Shamble.
Discussion topics:  Addressed the 2 net Max scoring issue but it was pointed out that our 2020 
Membership Directory pg 5 Maximum Hole Score and pg 8 covers this issue and agreed no changes until 
next year.
 
President Culley adjourned the meeting at 8:35am. Next meeting scheduled for 8/4/20

Fred M. Pilster, Secretary 
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